



# MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING

8 pm on 9 June 2016 at St German's Road, SE23

---

## In Attendance

James Cross, Ellie Rogers, Zaria Greenhill, Gavin Bolam, Dave Lowry, Jim Smith, Leo Stevens, Svea Polster, Alex Roberts, Nicholas Taylor, Sydney Couldridge, Zoe Alexander

Apologies: Annie Maunton, Alex Drew, Marcel Jenkins,

---

## Welcome

JC welcomed everybody to the meeting.

---

## Minutes of last meeting and matters arising

The minutes for the meeting in April were completed by ER and have been posted on our website and Facebook page. Comments can be made regarding accuracy via our website.

---

## Festival

The following was discussed and agreed:

- Stalls – LS confirmed that the stalls were full. 5 hot food, 50 in total. It was agreed that the 3 Peaks group would be located outside the Friends tent.
- Infrastructure – there was a discussion about our approach to recycling. It was agreed that we want to recycle but reduce the necessity to sort all rubbish. DL will order bin bags and JC will create posters for the bins to ask people only to recycle bottles and cardboard.
- Funding - Seb Roche £700 for 20 boards, Hunters £300 plus leaflets, vets £600 for farm, Blythe Hill Tavern £300. DL confirmed that the level of sponsorship was higher than last year.

- Raffle – AR confirmed that the tickets have been printed in black and white, as they are significantly cheaper than colour. They should arrive tomorrow and that she will produce the accompanying sellers’ notes etc.
- Leaflets – these are being finalised by Hunters and will be distributed in the coming weeks.
- Kids tent – ZA gave an update.

---

**AOB**

---

None.

---

**Future meetings**

---

Agreed to be 22 June 2016 at 8pm.

**ER**  
19 June 2016

